
ADDENDUM #2 EXTENSION OF DEADLINE TO 

SUBMIT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The City of Cartersville has extended the deadline to submit your 

company’s Enterprise Resource Planning System (Finance, Human 

Resources & Utility Billing/Customer Information Management) 

proposal to 2:00 PM on Monday, March 27, 2023. 

 

Due to this extension of the deadline, the current estimated timeline 

for reviewing, evaluating, interviewing, etc. as shown in Section 1D 

Process and Schedule will be adjusted accordingly. No other changes 

are made in the original Request for Proposal (RFP) and companies 

interested in submitting must follow the requirements specified in the 

original RFP when submitting the required documents. 

 

The City of Cartersville looks forward to receiving your proposals at: 

email to bids@cityofcartersville.org. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bids@cityofcartersville.org

